
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 2023 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board  

PO Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re:  OEB File No. EB-2023-0195, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) 2025-2029 

Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges  

Please find attached Toronto Hydro’s 2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for electricity distribution rates and 

charges. The application and supporting evidence are being filed electronically using the OEB’s Regulatory 

Electronic Submission System. 

Under a separate cover letter, Toronto Hydro submitted a request confidential treatment of certain information 

in accordance with the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. 

Toronto Hydro notes that the third-party CDM evaluation reports found at Exhibit 9, Tab 2, Schedule 3, 

Appendices I-N contain redactions for customer and employee personal information in accordance with our 

previously accepted treatment of this information.1 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Daliana Coban 
Director, Regulatory Applications & Business Support 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 
Cc: Amanda Klein, Toronto Hydro and Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 

                                                
1 See EB-2020-0057, Toronto Hydro Application to Finalize 2021 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges 

Daliana Coban  

Director, Regulatory Applications & Busines Support  

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  

14 Carlton Street | Toronto, Ontario, M5B 1K5  

Visit us at: www.torontohydro.com 

Email: regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
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